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On Wednesday 12 October our Deputy Manager, Paula, celebrated two decades working at Woodstock Residential Care

Home!

Our staff team surprised her with a chocolate cake, bouquet of flowers and other treats - all singing to 'Congratulations' by Cliff
Richard.

Paula originally started working for Nellsar as a Healthcare Assistant on nights and has worked her way up to becoming our

Deputy Manager.

Huge congratulations Paula on this wonderful milestone and for all your hard work and dedication.
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